
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

As you are aware the Year 6 pupils are sitting their KS2 SATs tests in May.  

To help the children do their best please help them in the following ways: 

 Ensure children go to bed at a reasonable time (this may seem a strange 

request but tiredness really affects some children’s learning and we want 

them to have the best chance of achieving their full potential). 

 Keep time spent on electrical devices: play stations, T.Vs etc. to a 

minimum. 

 Talk about the SATs and tell them not worry about them. The school will 

also do this, too, but it makes a bigger impact if school and parents do 

this together. Children perform best when they are relaxed. 

 Try to make sure your child has some fresh air when they come home 

from school on test days. 

 Stay positive. Many children enjoy taking the tests as they see it as a 

challenge and like the importance and the feeling of being special that 

SATs give year 6. 
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